
August 2011 

 

I am writing to you to let you know what I have been up to in the past year and also  

what I would like to progress onto.  

 

This year started off really well when I found out I was due to be head boy at  

Brymore School. This pretty much set the mark for the rest of the year.  

 

As there were so few boys in year 12 at Brymore this year, the School decided that we  

would undertake our First Diploma in Agriculture in partnership with Cannington  

College. I settled in at the college really well, I was a regular player in the college  

Rugby team and I also attended the Young Farmers, which the college ran.  

 

I have now finished my education at Brymore after four years. I am leaving with 9  

GCSE's,2 NVQ's, a First Diploma in Agriculture and 3 City & Guilds NPTC  

qualifications including: Chainsaw License; Basic Stockmanship and Welfare, and  

Tractor Driving with and without implements.  

 

I am hoping to go back to Cannington College in September to take the National  

Diploma in Agriculture.  If I am able to return to the college they have placed me as a  

Lodge Leader, Chair of Young Farmers, and also indicated that I would be a  

candidate for the first team captain of the College rugby team. My Lecturer also wants  

me to show the new students the standard of work, which is expected by the college  

and to be a ro11 model throughout.  

 

I would be extremely grateful if you could pass on my sincere thanks to the Trustees for 

their financial support over the last 4 years, as without it, none of the above would ever  

have been possible. 

 

 


